
 

From the Commodore by Shane Wallace 

Hello Cypremort Yacht 
Club!  Summer is in full 
force as well as the Wildlife 
and Fishery Agency, 
(THAT ’S  ANOTHER 
STORY) but just a heads 
up;  be sure to have your 
boat up to par with all 
safety gear and your docu-
mentation up to date as 
well.  Check expiration 
dates on flares, etc.  

The spring racing season is 
is down to the last 2 races, 
and from what I’m hearing, 
it has been a great season.  
However, we need some 
competition for Barry.  We 
need some one to beat him 
every now and then!!!  

Our next work day will be 
in the fall after things cool 
off some. 

A big shout of appreciation 

Semi-Annual General 
Membership Meeting 
scheduled for 5:30 p.m. on 
Saturday, May 28, 2011, 
the purpose of which is to 
receive committee reports 
and to transact such busi-
ness as may come  before 
the membership  Make a 
day of it by coming for the 
last regular Spring Series 
race of the season.  Also, 
plan to join us for the “grill 
your own meat” cookout.  
Just bring your own cut of 
meat, chicken, fish, etc, 
and the club will provide 
the grill, baked potato with 
fixings, salad, garlic bread 
and wine for the unbeat-
able cost of $5.00 per per-
son.  Kindly RSVP to the 
Hot Line @ #337-261-0136 
or respond to this e-mail 
by May 26, 2011.  

to the club membership 
for helping spread the 
news of our great club and 
helping to build up our 
membership.  

Please, I encourage you all 
to get out and enjoy your 
club.  Bring as many 
friends as you want.  Re-
member, you are more 
than welcome to use the 
facility for parties and the 
such provided you comply 
with our  club policy re-
garding private functions, 
a copy of which is posted 
on our web site.  

Please feel free to email 
me with comments or 
suggestions, as well as any 
ideas that would help 
benefit the club and its 
membership. 

Do plan to attend CYC’s  
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May Social by Shane Wallace 

This month’s social will be 
held on Saturday, May 14, 
2011, at 6:30 P.M.  Butch 
and Chris Leger will prepare  
crawfish etouffee with corn 
maque choux, salad, bread, 
and wine for  the cost of 
$10.00 per  person.  Please 
call the Hot Line at # 337-
261-0136, or respond to this 
e-mail no later than May 12, 
2011, with the number of 
persons who will be attend-

ing.  An  accurate headcount 
will greatly assist our guest 
chefs in preparing enough 
food for all, especially in 
light of the cost of seafood. 
If you have a change in 
plans at the last minute and 
did not RSVP, come out 
anyway because we try to 
prepare extra for that con-
tingency.  

Also, mark your calendars 
now for the bring your own 
meat cookout after the semi-
annual general membership 
meeting scheduled for May 
28, 2011.  

If anyone would like to cook 
for an upcoming  social, or 
would like to help decorate 
the clubhouse for a theme 
night, kindly e-mail me  at :               
swallace@petrologistics.com. 

Upcoming 
Events 

• Race #4 of 
Spring Series, 
Saturday, May 
14, 2011 

• May Social, 
Saturday, May 
14, 2011, 6:30 
P.M.  

• Race #5 of 
Spring Series, 
Saturday, May 
28, 2011. 

• Semi-annual 
general mem-
bership meet-
ing, Saturday, 
May 28, 2011, 
5:30 P.M. 

• “Grill your 
own meat” So-
cial, Saturday, 
May 28, 2011, 
6:00 P.M. 

 

 



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Leger 

We are always  looking for 

additional sunfish or sunfish 

parts to complement our 

club’s sunfish fleet. If any-

one either has a sunfish 

and/or parts, or  knows of a 

sunfish and/or parts that are 

available or can be acquired 

for the club’s  junior pro-

gram, I would ask that you 

contact me by replying to 

t h i s  e - m a i l .                           

We are currently making 

The Junior Sunfish Sailing 

Camp is scheduled for Fri-

day, July 22, Saturday, July 

23, and Sunday, July 24, 

2011.  Kindly mark your cal-

endars now if you plan on 

having your junior partici-

pate.  I will be looking for 

help to put on the camp, so 

anyone able to help with 

meals, coaching, etc., please 

let me know. 

plans to effect repairs and 

upgrades to some of our 

sunfish.  Once this is com-

pleted, we will be in a posi-

tion to check out any mem-

ber who may be interested 

in using one of the club’s 

sunfish. A notice will be 

posted in the newsletter 

when we are prepared to 

start accepting applications. 
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If for some reason you did 
not receive a membership 
card, please contact me to 
correct the situation.   

Once again, you  can  ad-
dress  any questions you 
may have about your mem-
bership, membership card, 
access key, etc., by contact-
ing me at the following e-
mail address: 

john.conner@lusfiber.net    

The current membership in 
good standing is 112.  

Please welcome our newest 
members to the club, Paul R. 
Sapienza and William Jason 
Massey, who were accepted as 
members by the board in the 
last month. 

Please note that the member-
ship applications of James 
McAndrew, Shane J. Reaux and 
Rene Simon, have been posted 
to the membership.  The board 
will vote on final acceptance 
after the expiration of 30 days.  

Membership News by John Conner 

Racing News by Mark Milam  

I want to thank all the racers 
who have participated in the 
spring races.  We have been 
having great participation 
and hope this will continue 
for the remaining races. You 
can check race results on our 
website www.cypremort.com  

The 4th and 5th races of the 
spring series will be held on 
May 14 and May 28, respec-
tively.  Skipper’s meeting will 
be held at 10:00 am with an 
11:00 am race start.   

If you are unsure about the 
status of your certificate, 
please call me at 337-654-
3474.  You don’t want to 
finish in the top three and 
have someone protest you 
for not having a current cer-
tificate.    

Come out and race.   Hope 
to see ya out there. 

BOATS FOR SALE: 

J B II” 1979 Pear-

son 26 sailboat 

with outboard, 

sails, etc.  Com-

petitive club racer. 

$9,000.00 or best 

offer. For more 

information call 

John Conner at 

337-349-5952 or 

337-981-4959. 



P.O. Box 11407 
New Iberia, LA  70562 

CYC Hotline: 337-261-0136 
E-mail: Butch@cypremort.com 
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House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

 We recently had dirt delivered 
and spread and will have addi-
tional dirt hauled when our 
budget permits. 

 Our plans for a work day will 
be postponed until the fall af-
ter things cool down.  We will 
send out an e-mail to the 
membership when plans have 
been finalized. 

Thanks to all for your continu-

ing cooperation with the 

drinks in the refrigerator.   

Also, please remember that the 

supplies in the upstairs pantry 

are for club functions only.  If 

you make use of the club facili-

ties yourself, or host  guests at 

the club, you are responsible 

for providing your own sup-

plies.   

Our air conditioners were re-

paired recently. We have two 

air conditioning units which 

we use alternately. Please do 

not run both units at the same 

time as we are subject to a 

demand charge from the util-

ity company if we do so.  

When you are the last to leave 

the clubhouse, please turn the 

thermostat on the air condi-

tioner up to 75-80 degrees, so 

the unit will not be running 

needlessly. 

If you notice any house and 
ground or maintenance issues 
that need to be addressed, 
please contact me at 
daniel.snow@lusfiber.net . 

PLEASE DO NOT EXCEED  
THE 10 MPH SPEED LIMIT. 

  


